
 

Bulletin: ACT-10-010 
 
 

To:  U.S. and Canadian Autocar Full-Service Dealers, Parts & Service Dealers, 
  Parts Only Dealers 
 

  
Date:  November 17, 2010 

 
cc:  Sal Maldonado 

 
From:  Kyle Bailey 

 
Subject: Autocar Service Parts Warehousing & Logistics Changes 
 
 
 
In order to better serve you, our customers, Autocar Parts is pleased to announce that 
we have entered into an agreement with UPS Supply Chain Solutions to perform all of 
Autocar’s warehousing and logistics activities. 
 
This change will be effective 11/29/2010.  Autocar will discontinue operations at its 
current locations on 11/24, the Wednesday before Thanksgiving.  Autocar will resume 
operation at its new facilities on 11/29, the Monday after Thanksgiving.  Stock orders 
placed on 11/23 and 11/24 will be shipped on 11/29 from our new provider.  Truck 
down and emergency orders will be shipped on a same day basis as usual, without 
interruption. 
 
Our toll free number will remain the same, but as of 11/29/10 our fax number will be:  
630-653-7457 
 
We thank you for your continued business and look forward to a bright future in 2011! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyle Bailey 
National Parts Sales Manager  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




